Patricia Davis

Subject: Public Comment INTALCO Sulfur Dioxide

Ms. Caudill and EPA staff: This email will represent my pubic comment to Agreed Order #21310
with regard to Intalco's sulfur dioxide emissions. In brief: thank you EPA for your diligence in
protecting public health, the air we breathe and the planet itself. THANK YOU I support ECY and
EPA efforts to get Intalco to take our health, air and planet seriously !

In addition to the proposed time lines, I would also like to request that Intalco be verifiably
supervised, and I would also like to additionally suggest that "spontaneous/unexpected' inspections
me made to ensure accurate and timely record keeping; and also emission verifications beyond
those negotiated. VERIFY what they present.

Thank you



